Student Programming Board General Board Meeting October 17, 2007 Minutes

Call to Order: 5:07pm

Attendees: Chelsee, Melody, Josh, Wendy, Tim, Jean, Adam, David, Simone, Ali, Tania, and

Brandon.

Approval of Minutes: Ali (m) Jean (s). Minutes passed.

President's Reports:

Student Government is still doing voter registration.

REMINDER: October 26th, is our Library Tour day. Chelsee will be sending out an email for you to confirm your expectance, and will be informing us what to wear.

November 7th, the Bookstore is having a sale! Get there early!

Vice Presidents Reports:

Office Policies: computers are to be used for office work. If you don't have any office work to be done, school work comes next. SPB members are only allowed to use the computers in the office. Please use the printer responsibly. When putting in your office hours, be sure you are not socializing.

Chair and Co-Chair opportunities: please look at your event's calendar you received at the retreat, and pick an event that you would enjoy chairing. All SPB General Board members need to chair or co-chair at least one event.

Constitution Meeting postponed until after mid-terms.

All General Board Members need to have one office hour spent in the office or doing SPB work.

Secretary Reports:

Wendy will need your office hour, and she will also need your contact information and your birthday so we can add it to our calendar in the SPB office.

Marketing and Advertising:

Mel Pace will be M.I.A for a while. Sharlyn will be helping Mel with M & A. There is still a dorm storm tonight for Rocky Horror tomorrow.

Event Reports:

Rocky Horror- Thursday at 9pm, the Hub. Set up at 7:30

Talent Show-Saturday at 7-10pm. Set up at 10am. Decorations will out and ready for help Thursday and Friday after 3pm.

Committee Reports:

Mary's Wish fundraiser @ pancake breakfast. We will be moving the carnival back a few weeks. The date will be either November 16th, or 17th.

Campus Foods- bringing in outside foods instead of/to go along with Sodexo. Any suggestions give to Melody.

Hunger Banquet- Good turnout! Reminder, this is a student lead movement there is hunger in Ventura county and world wide. We will be having another one next semester Open Forum:

Next week we will be discussing "NEW BUSINESS" such as promotional items, and we will resume our talk about name tags.

Melody falls HARD!

Thanks to Jean for helping with the decorations!

Be aware of your surrounding on campus at night.

Any suggestions for a "safe campus" contact Chelsee.

7:30 tonight Speaker in the science auditorium on why whales have been dying Adjourned: 5:40pm